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Mental health leadership and support survey

23 Nov 2024

Please could you and/or your mental health lead take 5 minutes to complete this form on mental health leadership in your school and support from the health
improvement team:

Mental health leadership and support survey

Responses will be collated and used to feedback on the work of mental health in schools with our NHS colleagues. We also intend to use your feedback to
inform ways we can enhance our communication and support for all Ealing schools.

Thanks in advance.
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